SELECTMEN’S MEETING
SELECTMEN’S OFFICE
April 18, 2016

Selectmen in attendance: Ben Thompson, Paul Nadeau and Royce Heath

4:00 pm — Open Meeting:
- Chris Bozak and Judy Batchelder representing the Lebanon Dorcas Society, asked election
questions.

4:15 pm:
Jim Gauthier — discussion regarding Mills Road.

4:30 pm:
- Mary Lane —discussion on Ethics Policy proposal.

5:00 pm:
- Discussion on homes, roads etc.
- Chairman Thompson read out loud an email sent to him by resident and former Planning Board
Chair presenting his thoughts and concerns about private roads in town.

6:00 pm:
- Chairman Thompson made a motion to adjourn; seconded by Selectman Nadeau, all in favor.



